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To whom it may concern:

Last year I lived in Oregon and it is extremely concerning that this state would be considering passing a bill that
would eliminate individual’s rights to be informed and choose what is injected and not injected into their own body.
I personally know a young boy injured from the MMR vaccine for life. He is left without the ability to interact
socially or communicate with his peers and parents. Besides this, I have experienced severe reactions to vaccines
personally and also strongly support those whose faith does not allow them to become vaccinated. Religious
liberties were one of the pillars our country was founded on and it is a disgrace to see an attempt to trample them. I
believe that Oregon, in the best interest for their resident’s health will not pass this bill.

Thoughtfully,
Lindsay
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